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3 December 2018 
WEEK NINE UPDATE ON EVENTS 

CANTEEN 
This week from Monday to Thursday we will be running down the stock, therefore students may not receive 
their actual order but they will be provided with lunch. 
The Canteen will be closed on Friday 7 December. 
 

LIBRARY BOOKS & READING BOOKS 
Please check at home for any books which belong to the school and return them before the end of this week 
 

YEAR ONE TO FOUR MOVIE AT MATT DANN THEATRE 
On Tuesday 4 December, Year One to Four students will be going to the movie leaving by 9.00am. 
 

MONDAY ASSEMBLY MOVED TO WEDNESDAY 
8.40am Wednesday 5 December. Followed by whole school Christmas Carols Concert practice on the oval. 
 

CHRISTMAS CRAZY HAIR 
On Wednesday 5 December, students may wear Christmas Crazy Hair for a gold coin donation towards the 
St Cecilia’s Nature Garden. 
 

CHRISTMAS CAROLS CONCERT AND CAKE STALL 
If you are able to bake for the cake stall please contact Sally Casson on 0423 118 267. 
Christmas Carols Concert starts at 6.30pm on Wednesday 5 December, students are asked to arrive by 
6.15pm at the latest. Families to please bring chairs, picnic blanket, dinner etc. No alcohol permitted.  
 

YEAR FIVE EXCURSION TO HSHS PERFORMANCE AT MATT DANN THEATRE 
On Friday 7 December, leaving mid morning and returning just after lunch. 
 

SWIMMING 
Tuesday 4 December Year Four 1.00pm 
Thursday 6 December Year One 8.45am, Year Five 10.40am, Year Six 1.00pm 
Please remember all swimming items: bathers, rashie, thongs, towel, water bottle 
If you have a BHP card to discount pool entry fee, please email, bring in to copy etc 
 

UNIFORM ORDERS 
Last day for ordering uniforms for 2018 is Wednesday 5 December (midday on Flexischools), for delivery 
Thursday 6 December. The Uniform shop will be open for orders to be placed via Flexischools over the 
school holidays. These can be collected on Friday 1 February from 12.00pm to 3.00pm.Thereafter orders will 
be collated weekly on Thursdays. 
 

END OF YEAR SCHOOL MASS AND YEAR SIX GRADUATION MASS 
8.45am Friday 7 December, St Cecilia’s Church – All welcome. 
 

FINAL 2018 NEWSLETTER 
On Thursday 6 December 
 

SCHOOL REPORTS 
Pre-Primary to Year Six Semester Two reports will be available online on Friday 7 December, last day of 
school, by the end of the day. Kindergarten reports will be printed. Please ensure that you have created your 
logon in SEQTA. If you have any problems or require a hard copy of your child’s report please contact the 
school by Wednesday 5 December. We will not be able to resolve any issues on Thursday or Friday. 
 

Yours sincerely 
Leanne Hodge 
Acting Principal   

St Cecilia’s Catholic Primary School 


